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The first trimester of school has been a busy one for 8th grade. In addition to keeping up
with their normal studies, they begun preparing after school for their placement test which
took place in early December. They took their tests at some of the best high schools in our
area.

They also found time to have their annual car wash fundraiser, had multiple meetings with
their Faith Partners, had a great trip to the corn maze, and celebrated Halloween in style!

7th grade has been spending time with their Faith Partners at Mass, and completing craft and

service projects, such as making cards for veterans. They also enjoyed fun Halloween activi-

ties. In science, students learned about elements and chemical reactions, and in social studies,
they prepared for the U.S. Constitution test.

SAVE THE DATES - CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK
JANUARY 28 - FEBRUARY 3, 2024




